
Spanish and American Bible Stories 

 

In the United States, 25 percent of Deaf individuals come from Spanish speaking families. 

Lutheran Friends of the Deaf have a mission to reach God’s children who do not have access to 

God’s word, especially those who are unable to hear. 

 

This organization is working to create books using American Sign Language, Spanish Sign 

Language, and the printed words. These books can then be put on video. The videos will be 

distributed via scan codes that allow the books to be downloaded on computer or phone. These 

scan codes are being developed now and will be available within the year. 

 

Using God’s example in Acts 2, the day of Pentecost, Lutheran Friends of the Deaf are bringing 

the Good News of Christ Jesus, His forgiveness, and His salvation to Spanish-speaking 

individuals in their own language. LCMS ministry partners, in places like the Dominican 

Republic, will be able to utilize Spanish and ASL Bible stories in publicly funded schools for 

Deaf children to take the Gospel of Jesus Christ into places where He is not currently being 

proclaimed. 

 

Currently two books are underway, thanks to your mites from LWML Texas and other districts 

with five more in the planning stages. It is a true blessing for Deaf and Hard-of-Hearing people 

to learn about Jesus in their heart language. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


